
480 THE LONDON GAZETTE, FEBRUARY 4, 1873.

Names.

Rustomjee Nowrojee ..

Pragjee Bhugwanjee
and Khemjee Jewraj

Luxumon Dowlutrow ..

Jeewanjee Hormusjee..

Bhimjeebhoy Hormus-
jee and Bachoobaee,
widow of the late
Hormusjeo Pallonjee

Mahomed Peer Maho-
med

Kareemut Hajee and
Buchoo Khooshall

.

Bae Mariambai and
Bae Jumnabai

Mitha Mahomed and
Mannoo Kerroo

Bhawoo Kherroo ...

Govindram Laldass ...

Hurjeewan Raghoonath

Anundrow Chapajee ...

Wassoodew Moorojee...

Amichund Ghugondass

Antonia, widow of the
Josi Dilo

Se Bastiao Angel o
Quiny

Nooroodin bin Tajoo-
deen Jeetaykur

Munjee Canjee and
Toolseydass Munjee

Damudhur Jewraj ...

Ebram Moossa and Noor
Mahomed Moossa

Profession or
Occupation.

A Carriage Re-
pairer

Who lately traded
under the name
of Pragjee Khim-
jee, as General
Merchants

A Writer

A Broker

-
The first-named In-

solvent is a Car-
penter, and the
second unemployed

A Hawker in Bottles

Weavers

Weavers ...

Butchers

A Butcher ... ...

A Broker

A Broker .,.

An English Writer

A Priest

A Shroff and a Mer-
chant

A Midwife...

Formerly a Com-
pounder, and now
a Cultivator

Unemployed

Brokers

A Guzerathee Writer

Carpenters...

Denomination.

Parsee

Hindoo

Ditto

Parsee ...

Ditto

Mahomedan ...

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Hindoo

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Christian

Portuguese ...

Mahomedan ...

Hindoo ...

Ditto

Mahomedan ...

Place of Residence in
Bombay.

In Dhunjee Doongeria-
street, without the
Fort

In Modikhana, within
the Fort

At Kalbadavie - road,
without the Fort

Lately at Null Bazar,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

At Null Bazar, with-
out the Fort

In Memon Molla, with-
out the Fort

Lately at Khara Tu-
low, without the Fort
(at present in the
Bombay Gaol)

At Khara Tulow, with-
out the Fort

Lately the first-named
Insolvent residing at
Khurruck, and the
second at Lalwady,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

In Memon wada, with-
out the Fort

Lately at Bhoewada,
Bhooleshwar, without
the Fort (at present
in the Bombay Gaol)

Lately at Bombadavy,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

On Dadisett's Agiary-
road, without the
Fort

Lately at Agiary-lane,
without the Fort (at
present in the Bom-
bay Gaol)

Lately at Calbadavee-
road, without the
Fort (at present in
the Bombay Gaol)

At Mahim, without the
Fort

At Worlee, without
the Fort

In Old Cazee .Molla,
without the Fort

AtMombadavaee, with-
out the Fort

At Wudgady, without
the Fort

In Janlblee Molla,
without Ihe Fort

Dates of
Petitions filed.

1872.
13th Dec.

Ditto

Ditto

13th Dec.

Ditto

Ditto

14th Dec.

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

'
Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

Ditto

16th Dec.

Ditto

18th Dec.


